
GCM—Our Mission Agency—
Is Adopting a New Name

Nick & Amy 
Modrzejewski 
Missionaries on the campus of 
University of Illinois with Illini 
Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone 
Nick: 217.417.7633

Amy: 217.417.4646

Email 
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online 
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter 
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live 
412 Avondale Ave.

Champaign, IL 61820

For those of you who have financially 
supported us for many years, you've given 
each month towards Great Commission 
Ministries (GCM) who partners with our 
local church. GCM is the critical piece that 
helps make our local ministry possible: 
providing the strong financial accountability 
and missionary care so you can give with 
confidence.
 
GCM is sending announcements that they 
are changing their name! In 2015, GCM will 
be known as Reliant.

We're excited about the new name: it 
reflects how we are all dependent (Reliant!) 
on God as we take risks to give our money 
and lives for the gospel. Nothing happens 
unless God shows up!

New Beginnings April 2015

Some could wonder if Reliant will still be 
committed to the Great Commission.

We want to assure you that they are more 
committed than ever, and have seen growth 
over the last several years that has really 
expanded their impact for the gospel.

Important: if you give automatically via 
LifeLink (credit card or bank direct debit), you 
don't need to make any changes to your 
giving. The ministry account and fund number 
remain secure and exactly the same. 

Eventually you will see "Reliant" appear on 
your bank statement. If you give via paper 
check or via your own bank billpay, we ask 
that you start making your gift out to Reliant 
starting in May. The address remains the 
same. Check gifts need to be switched over 
to Reliant by July 31, 2015. 

Nothing else is changing: Our church 
remains Illini Life Christian Fellowship and 
our church network remains Collegiate 
Church Network. For Amy and I, we are 
100% committed to our mission reaching  
students with the Gospel at the University of 
Illinois. We're excited to now be "Reliant 
missionaries." And we couldn't be more 
thankful to have you as continued partners in 
prayer and support. 

mailto:nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org
mailto:nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

